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SPRINGFIELD CASINO CALL TO ACTION
November 9, 2022

We need your help opposing a new ordinance 2022-463 proposed by
Mayor Jim Langfelder, This ordinance would allow for a license for a
casino in Springfield. It is currently tabled as of October 25, 2022.

Please write and email Mayor Jim Langfelder and tell him
you oppose a Casino in Springfield!

Mayor Jim Langfelder
800 East Monroe
Springfield Il, 62701
Email: communicationsdirector@springfield.il.us

Casinos Increase Crime Read

Another Casino in Illinois Will Create More Addicts!
The Statewide Gambling and Problem Gambling Needs Assessment
found:

3.8% of adult Illinoisans — approximately 383,000 people — are
considered to have a gambling problem
An additional 7.7% — approximately 761,000 people — are at
risk for developing a gambling problem READ

Please write and email Mayor Jim Langfelder and tell him you
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oppose a Casino in Springfield!

For Immediate Action
WRITE AND EMAIL THE MAYOR
Share this Alert with your faith community and PRAY.
Forward to 10 others.

 Click here to donate to Illinois Churches in Action (tax deductible)

Donate Now

https://www.paypal.com/webapps/shoppingcart?flowlogging_id=8266103214b5d&mfid=1615543440197_8266103214b5d#/checkout/openButton

